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12th District Candidates Visit Center

Defending defense industry jobs is a daily endeavor. The Port
Authority hosted candidates Danny O’Connor and Troy Balderson
for a briefing, tour, and roundtable discussion 1Y
with defense industry leadership in mid July.
The visit included a tour of the underground
labs of the Air Force Primary Standards
Laboratory as well as the construction area for
the $6.8 million new Force Lab. The
Aerospace Center is the largest defense-
related facility in the District.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Capital Projects Continue to Advance
Over $9.5 million worth of capital projects are underway on the
Aerospace Center campus right now, including interior buildout for
four customers, new construction for one, and site pad work for a
future one. Stay tuned on the Port Authority’s Projects Page.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

Model Eco-Friendly Industrial Park
The Ohio Native Meadow on the Base Campus of the Aerospace
Center is a model for an eco-
friendly environment in an
industrial park. Off the campus’
walking path, the one-acre
meadow is booming flowers right
now and welcoming people and
wildlife among its visitors.

GO TO: Twitter.com/OhioPort
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